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13th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Red Nose Day is fast approaching and we are looking forward to once again raising some life-changing 
money, and a few smiles, which will benefit charities within the UK and across the globe. To celebrate 40 
years of Comic Relief, we want to make this year’s fund raising bigger and better than ever.   
 
On Friday 21st March, children are invited to make a donation and come into school in their own clothes, 
as long as they wear something red.  
 
While we would suggest a donation of £1.00 per student, we would love children to join us in school 
wearing something red and simply give whatever they can. However much or little we raise, we’ll be 
helping change lives in the UK and across the world.  
 
As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a 
learning opportunity. We’ll explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money 
we raise can help.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. Cooling 
Principal 


